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The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ–                

Sunday June 22nd  2025 
 

Sacrifice and gift 

Many people have memories of the Corpus Christ            
procession when the monstrance with the Blessed               

Sacrament was brought around the parish. All groups        
in the parish were represented. Children scattered petals  

before the host and houses were decorated. The meaning         
of the feast was to bring the Lord into the streets of his 
people and to appreciate the gift he gives us of himself in 
the Eucharist. This procession still takes part in many 

places. 

On Holy Thursday we also celebrate the Eucharist, but in 
another way It is more of the sacrifice of Jesus on Calvary. 

We unite ourselves with his offering that brought him to 
death, and look forward to the resurrection when the            
risen Lord would be present in many ways among           

people, including in the form and shape of bread and wine. 
On the feast of the Body and Blood of Christ, the                       

emphasis is more on gift than on sacrifice. 

   The Eucharist as Gift 
This is what he wishes to leave us as a gift forever.           

It is the way he could give himself forever in a very close 
way, so that this is his gift of ‘food for the journey. ’               

We need this gift. We need to know certainly that  God         
is close with us in life, and the Eucharist at Mass gives         

us this certainty. We need to know that God is really         
present in our lives, and we know this in the real presence          

of the Eucharist. 

Lord in this Eucharist today 
I welcome you into my life; 

help me to live like you and love like you. Amen. 

Donal Neary S.J.  

   MASS INTENTIONS 

Weekdays  
Mon. Tues. Thurs. Fri. at 10am                                     

Including Bank Holidays 
No mass on Wednesday.                

Weekends                                   
Vigil Mass (Saturday) 5.30 PM 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12.30pm  

All masses available online     

Confessions available after the 
5.30pm vigil mass in the side     

chapel & weekday mornings after 
mass - on request  

www.churchservices.tv/cabinteely 

 
Saturday Vigil June 21st  — 5.30pm 
Brendan O’Shaughnessy —1st Anniv. 

Cahill McCarthy — Remembrance  

 

Sunday June 22nd —  10am               
Special Intention                                        

Eileen & Nora Magee  

 

Sunday June 22nd —  12.30pm               
Eileen Kennedy — Months Mind               

John & Maureen McCambridge —
Anniversaries                                               

Brendan O’Shaughnessy —1st Anniv. 

 

Recently Deceased                                     
Ena Cummins                                              
Gordon Brien  

                                                                       
Monday - 10am                                           

Funeral Mass of Ena Cummins  

 
Tues—10am 

Special Intention 
 

Thursday—10am                                         
Jack & Lily Flynn—Anniversary                                                

 
Friday—10am  
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We give a warm welcome to our new Sacristan           
Dr. Mark Dooley who started with us last week.     

Sincere thanks to all those who helped out in a             
volunteer capacity while the parish was without a            

sacristan, its very much appreciated. Particular mention 
must go to Tomás Murphy who assisted every Sunday 

and at all the First Communions and Confirmations. 
Thank you Tomás for all your support & dedication.  

SANDYFORD PARISH BLESSING OF GRAVES 
Kilgobbin Cemetery: Mass will take place in St. Mary’s 
Church Sandyford at 11am Sun. June 22, followed by 

blessing of Graves at 1pm. Cemetery Mass, at St           
Patrick’s Glencullen: Sun July 6 at 3pm  (no 10am Mass) 

DEANSGRANGE CEMETERY SUNDAY 
The annual Mass and Blessing of Graves in             

Deansgrange will be held on Sunday, July 6, at 3pm.  

 
You are invited to the Rally for Life, the biggest pro-life 
event each year, where thousands Stand for Life and  
to protect mother and baby. JULY 5th, PARNELL SQ 

Dublin city centre, 1.30pm.  
 
 

This September join the Missionaries of the Sacred 
Heart as we walk the Camino Frances.  We will end 
this special fundraising pilgrimage with two days in   

Fatima.  Ex Dublin.”  Spiritual Director Fr Tony Horgan 
MSC.  For details ring Valerie at 021 4543988 or email 

Valerie.buckley@mscmissions.ie “  
 
 

Summer Dues Appeal 2025  
Envelopes will be available from this  weekend for the 
2025 Summer Dues Appeal.  Donations can also be 

given online through our website. 
www.cabinteelyparish.ie.  The Summer Dues goes to 

the Common Fund which supports all priests in            
parishes, and sick and retired priests throughout the 
Archdiocese. Your generosity is much appreciated   

 
 

Thank You For your Generosity  
Sincere thanks to all who contribute so generously and       

regularly to our parish collections. The two collections during 
Mass go to the central administration of the diocese. The First 
Collection [plus dues] is used to pay the priest’s salaries, both 
working & retired. The second  collection (Share) pays for the 

services provided by the diocese and is used to support          
parishes that are struggling financially. If you want to support 
the parish at local level, you can use the weekly envelopes or 
pay by  standing order (details in parish office). If you would 
like to make a donation by credit/ debit card, simply scan the 
QR code using the camera on your phone and it will take you 

to our secure online donations page, where you can enter 
your card details.   

 

 Tully Church Ecclesiastical Site Jubilee 
Prayer Service  

On Sunday 22nd June 2025 at 3:00 pm, Fr. Paul will 
conduct a Jubilee Prayer Service at Tully Church. Local 
Parishes are invited to attend and we will also be joined 

by Rev. John Tanner and a number of the Tullow Church 
parishioners. This initiative is being organised in response 

to Pope Francis’s announcement last year of 2025 as 
the Jubilee Holy Year with the theme “Pilgrims of 

Hope”. To get to Tully Church for this Jubilee Prayer 
Service, you are invited to either join a 1.30 pm guided 
walk with local historian and tour guide, Liz Pilkington         

or to drive and to meet the group at Tully Church at 3pm.   
If joining for the walk (leaving Brennanstown Standing 
Stones in Holmwood at 1.30 pm), please RSVP to the 
Parish office. To ensure everyone’s safety and enjoy-

ment, please note that places are limited and the guided 
walk is available on a first come, first serve basis. If you 

prefer, you can also join via car or Luas. For those          
driving, there is parking in Tully Park beside the               

playground or alongside the Cherrywood Educate            
Together National School. Once parked, the 5-minute 

walk to Tully Church is well signposted.  

 
On Sunday June 22nd, Feast of Corpus Christi the           
parish of Sallynoggin will have a Corpus Christi                      
Procession.  the Procession will leave the Church            

directly after the 11am Mass.  The route will last                    
approximately 25 minutes and All are Welcome  

 
A Holy Hour with Eucharistric Adoration 

will take place immediately after the 10am Mass on   
Friday, June 27th to mark  the Solemnity of the                 

Sacred Heart of Jesus .   All are welcome. 
 
 

Bereavement Support  
The Irish Hospice Foundation provides a free                           

Bereavement Support Line. This National freephone                   
Service is available from 10am to 1pm, Mon to Fri, by  call-

ing 1800 807077. Visit  www.hospicefoundation.ie  
 
 

AWARE offer a free weekly group for people in the  
community who may be struggling with depression,           
anxiety, bipolar disorder & mood related conditions           

In Cabinteely. Details are on Aware.ie website. This 
group takes place in the Ash Room, St Brigid’s           

Pastoral Centre, Johnstown Road, Cabinteely, 
D18YP96. Time: Every Wednesday at 7pm 

                                                                                                 
                                                                                                     

St Colmcille’s Parish Partnership now offers               
Catechism classes for children who are preparing 

for sacraments but who do not attend a Catholic school.  
For more information contact your parish or the Director 
of Religious Education Rosemary Swords Phone: 089 

433 5973 Email: drestcolmcille.gmail.com                                                                                                 

 
 

Bayside Alpha are hosting on Zoom a Summer School 
on the Joyful Mysteries of the Rosary for 6 Sundays, 

starting on Sunday the 22nd of June at 7:30pm. The  
series is a mixture of video and discussion. To join 
please email Paul at alphabayside@gmail.com ]  

First Collection  Second Collection  
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